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Dear Fellow Adlerians 

Here’s wishing you a most wonderful New Year!  What plans do you have for the New Year?  Business writer 

Peter Drucker reminds us that “The best way to predict the future is to create it.”  This strikes me as an 

encouraging thought, as it places in our own hands the capacity to continue to re-create and shape ourselves to 

be more human, more connected, more courageous and exhibit more social feeling.  In a  bombastic political 

year where much of the rhetoric promotes and feeds on fear, it seems a great time to let your Adlerian colors 

show.  Encourage someone around you.  Remember that equality is the iron-clad logic of social living.  

There’s not a better time to be an Adlerian.  Whether you are a counseling professional, a teacher or a parent, 

live more courageously today. 

Regards, 

John Arnold, President, SC Society of Adlerian Psychology 
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SCSAP MEETING 

Tuesday, Feb  9. at 
7:00 p.m. 

Room 245, Student 

Center, Airport   
Campus, Midlands 

Technical College 

 
www.adleriansc.org  
 

 

Florida Adlerian 
Conference 

 

March 3, 4, 5, 2016 
 

Safety Harbor, Florida 

 
www.adlerflorida.org 

 

North American 
Society of Adlerian 

Psychology 

Convention 
 

May 12-15, 2016 
 

Bloomington, MN 

 
www.alfredadler.org  

 

 
International Adlerian 

Summer Institute 

(ICASSI)  
July 24 to August 6, 

2016 

Trencianske Teplice, 
Slovakia 

 

www.ICASSI.net  
 

 

BI-MONTHLY MEETING  
February 9, Meeting Features Presentation by Social Worker, Irina Buzatu Cromer 

The topic of our educational program at the February 9, meeting will be “Integrating Adlerian Techniques 

with Clients Experiencing Dissociative Identity Disorder.”  Irina will also present on this topic in a Tap Talk 

for NASAP February 18.  (Call 1 – 641-798-4200). As usual, attendees may earn one CE.  The program will 

be followed by a brief business meeting which is optional to attend.  See location of meeting at the Airport 

Campus of Midlands Tech in “Dates to Remember.” 

 

FLORIDA ADLERIAN SOCIETY CONFERENCE 
Take a short break and drive to the quaint and attractive town of Safety Harbor, Florida.  Twenty-one CE 

credits may be earned at this resort on the shores of Tampa Bay.  Presenters include the Keynote Speaker, 

Danish Physician Peter Gotzsche, who wrote:  Deadly Medicines and Organized Crime:  How Big Pharma 

has Corrupted Health Care.  See contact information in “Dates to Remember.” 

 

PLEASE CONTRIBUTE USED ADLERIAN BOOKS TO OUR 
SOCIETY 
We have been recycling used Adlerian books at our Fall Conference.  All we are able to make available 
are quickly purchased at token prices.  (Two to five dollars.)  Send books you wish to contribute to 
Frank Walton at 158 Eagle Chase Ct., Chapin, SC 29036.  Take a tax deduction for your contribution. 
 

FREE WORKSHOPS WITH PAUL RASMUSSEN 
The Adler Graduate School (Minneapolis) will offer a free Webinar Friday evening and Saturday 
afternoon February 12, and 13.  The titles of the two presentations are “The Seeds of Contempt:  
Understanding Feelings that Compel Aggression,”  and “Moving Beyond the Trauma:  An Adaptive 
Reorientation Model of Recovery.”  If you have questions about this event contact event organizers at 
student.association@mail.alfredadler.edu phone 612 861-7554. 
 

TAP TALK BY SCSAP MEMBER AVAILABLE 
“Classroom Management:  An Adlerian Approach,” is the topic of a Tap Talk presented to NASAP 
members recently by SCSAP member, Cindy Walton-McCawley.  Information with regard to how the tap 
talk can be accessed is available by emailing:  john.nasap@gmail.com  
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